
Sagebrush Quilter Guild 
Minutes for May 23rd, 2016 

Meeting called to order at 7:00 p.m. by President Julie O. 

Announcements: 

• Year-end reports are due now—please submit to Ann G. 
• Nominations:  we still need a nomination for treasurer. 

Membership:  Ann reported 24 members present.  Linda M, Anne D, & Sandy M won door 
prizes.  Ann also showed an “I Spy” quilt along with a poem she had created. 

Hospitality: next meeting is our year-end pot-luck.  We do not have access to a stove so 
please bring cold food or crock-pot etc for your contribution.  We are also reminded to bring our 
own plates & eating utensils. 

Library:  Doffy reminded us to please return books ASAP. 

Community Quilts:  Julie read one thank-you card for a cancer quilt. 

Charity Quilt for MS:  Doreen F asked for volunteers to make a quilt for Kamloops Seniors 
Village to raffle for M.S. next year.  We have the use of one of their rooms for quilting once a 
month. 

Program: Geri-Lou A went over the list of “things in my sewing room from other areas of the 
house” 

Program consisted of “do-your-own-thing” and visit and check out what others are doing.  Many 
members reported how much they enjoyed it.  There was lots of activity, chatting & coffee-
breaking going on. 

Show & tell, followed by adjournment at 8:30 p.m. 

Minutes taken by Bev Mc, acting secretary.  


